From: Reifman, David 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 8:25 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: CAF Gala Invite
Importance: High

Steve –I attended this event. Thank you. 

From: Osmond, Lynn [mailto:LOsmond@architecture.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 3:28 PM
To: Reifman, David; Gorski, Eleanor
Cc: Nieman, Lynne
Subject: CAF Gala Invite
Importance: High

Dear David and Eleanor

I hope that you can both join us again as our guests for CAF’s annual gala.  Attached please find the invitation.  Please email back your acceptance.  

Regards,

Lynn 

Lynn Osmond, President & CEO

Chicago Architecture Foundation

